February 21, 2011
Selectmen’s Interview Meeting

Present: A, Richards and R. P. McGinnity (C. Guiry DMD Ch. was absent.)

Meeting opened at noon. Selectmen interviewed Ted Jarest from Peterborough, NH for
the Road Agent position. Mr. Jarest had previously been interviewed in October. He will
email other references to the Board. After the interview, the Selectmen discussed re-
advertising the Road Agent position. This will be recommended at the Board's meeting
on Tuesday, February 22",

Meeting adjourned at 1:00 PM.



